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From: 

Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Connie Cunningham <cunninghamconniel@gmail.com> 
Monday, May 20, 2019 7:05 PM 
City Council 
Timm Borden 
Support Item 16, City Council Meeting May 21, 2019 

Dear Mayor, Vice-Mayor, Councilmembers, and City Manager: 

cc 5/21/19 
Item #16 

I support Item 16. It will be very good to receive the MTC funding to move forward on this Cupertino bike project. I am 
a Bicyclist, a Pedestrian, and a Driver - all three of me likes the bicycle path improvements! 

"Adopt Resolution No. 19-XXX, A Resolution of the Cupertino City Council Approving the Request to the Metropolitan 
Transportation Commission for the Allocation of Fiscal Year 2019/2020 Transportation Development Act Article 3 Pedestrian 
and Bicycle Project Funding 

The .Project includes the following civil improvements: 

• • Traffic signal upgrades at Miller Ave/Calle De Barcelona 
• • Installing bulb-outs using delineators or bollards at Tilson Ave /S. Tantau Ave, 

Tilson Ave/Stem Ave and Kim St/Kirwin Ln 

• • Installing bike channelizers using delineators or bollards at Tilson Ave/Wunderlich Dr and Wunderlich Dr/Barnhart 
Ave 

• • Installing wayfmding signage and striping along Calle De Barcelona, Finch Ave, Tilson Ave, Wunderlich Dr and 
Barnhart Ave" 

Sincerely, 

Connie L Cunningham 

Cupertino Resident 
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